Individual Classroom News

Bunny Room: We feel like “April Showers”.... and hopefully warmer weather is right around the corner.
We will spend the month working on our motor skills: rolling, crawling, standing, grasping toys, and
exploring our senses with different textures and sounds. We are looking forward to indoor water play,
going for walks, and new sensory bottles and activities. Please remember to check the daily sheets for
items that we may be running low on. This might be a good time to check your child’s extra set of clothes.
Please be sure fo grab your button on Monday, April 34 and wear it all week long.

Happy Birthday to Emmet on April 4%, We also want to wish all of our families a Happy Easter.

Ladybug Room: Our theme for the month is “Rain or Shine, Toddlers Rock all the Time”. We will be
singing the song “rain, rain, go away”. Also, seeing as though we will be spending more time outside,
please be sure that the shoes you send your child in are “playground friendly” and that your child has a
sweater or light jacket each day. We hope you all have a wonderful Easter.

Turtle Room: Our themes are “the World of Eric Carle”, “A Few of My Favorite Things”, “Down on the
Farm”, and "April Showers Bring May Flowers”. We will focus on leaming the letter A, the number 3, the
colors pink and blue, and the square shape. We will continue with self-help skills such as using a spoon
and fork, and putting our shoes and coats on and off. We are looking forward to warmer weather. Please
take time to check out our art fair. We also want to ask that you take your child’s boots and snowpants
home. Happy Easter to all our Turtle families.

Happy Birthday to Miss Tammy on April 6% and Artie on April 13t.

Bumblebee Room: We have an exciting month planned. Our activities will revolve around Transportation,
the Weather, Earth Day, and Gardening. We will focus on the letters W & X, the numbers 15-17, the color
gray, and the crescent shape. We will work on independent skills, writing our names, table manners, and
helping the Giraffes take care of their chicks. We are looking forward fo the Snow White play, a visit from
Librarian Kim, and the week of the young child. We would like to remind you that each child should have
their own water bottle and you should try and check the Smartcare app daily.

Happy Birthday to Theo on April 23w

Giraffe Room: Our month is also going to be exciting. Our weeks will revolve around Weather, Gardening,
Earth Day, and Vegetables. We will review the letters X-Z, counting to 100, the color yellow, and the
pentagon shape. We are excited to leam about chick development and hatching baby chicks which should
happen on April 171, A permission slip for the Snow White play is attached. Please return it by April 121,
If you are looking to donate, Packer bunny is in need of timothy hay and bunny pellets.

Happy April Birthdays to Elyse on the 13t Willow on the 15%, and Cyrus on the 22nd,



